
SHREWSBURY TOWN COUNCIL 
 

SLA WORKING GROUP 
HELD AT LIVESEY HOUSE 

 
 5 DECEMBER 2024 

 
PRESENT 
 
Councillors Pam Moseley, Alan Mosley (Chair), Alex Wagner & Rob Wilson 
 
Helen Ball (Town Clerk), Andy Watkin (Head of Resources), Stuart Farmer (Operations Manager) & 
Danny Powell (Operations Manager) 
 
 
26/24 DECLARATIONS OF PECUNIARY INTERESTS 
 
All Councillors present declared personal interests in being members of Shropshire Council 
 
 
27/24 NOTE OF PREVIOUS MEETING 
 
The Town Clerk apologised that she had not yet prepared the notes due to other work pressures.  
Members reflected on the previous meeting’s discussions. 
 
 
28/24 PROGRESS SO FAR 
 

Work was ongoing with Shropshire Council.  There was lots of work being done to mapping assets 

and ascertaining what Councils were responsible for and what they were not. 

The Group discussed the kinds of environmental improvement activity that the Town Council could 

add value to and the potential appetite of the Council to do more, including how the Council would 

consult with the community to gauge their support for potentially increased costs. 

The Head of Resources gave an indication of what percentage increases in council tax could 

generate. 

 
29/24 CORPORATE PLAN – ACTION PLAN 

 

The work that was started at the previous meeting was completed.  The Town Clerk would update 

the plan and circulate in readiness for the budget meetings in the New Year. 

 
30/24 FUTURE MEETING DATES 
 
Meetings would continue to be scheduled fortnightly. 

 


